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Comments: Hello my name is Kaylen. I am writing on behalf of the Daniel Boone National Forest.

I am asking you to not go through with the Jellico Vegetation Management Project due to its environment and

community harm.

This area of trees is home to many endangered species living the streams and is home to rich biodiversity that

these trees provide. They are causing no harm to the current environment.

Removing these trees causing an increase in flooding and landslides due to the sharp incline, that could destroy

communities living in the area.

KY has already been witness to extreme flooding in the summer of this year. We do not want more.

Thank you.

Kaylen Jasper


